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January 8, 2025 
 

Notice of Voting Period Extension for CDFA QIP Referendum  
New Deadline: January 10, 2025 

 (Original Deadline: January 9, 2025) 
 
 
To All California Market Milk Producers and Interested Parties: 
 
The California Department of Food and Agriculture (Department) is conducting a 
referendum. The voting period for the referendum was originally scheduled from 
October 11, 2024, to January 9, 2025. 
 
However, January 9, 2025, was designated a National Day of Mourning and federal 
offices, including post offices, will be closed for the day. Due to these unforeseen 
circumstances, the Department is extending the voting deadline by 1 day to January 10, 
2025. Ballots received by the Department must be received or returned with postmark 
no later than January 10, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the referendum or need a ballot, please contact 
David Ko with the Quota Administration Program at (916) 900-5012 or 
David.ko@cdfa.ca.gov. 


